COVID-19 vaccines available at the Student Health Clinic
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The University of Central Arkansas Student Health Clinic recently acquired COVID-19 Pfizer vaccines that will be
available to all UCA students, faculty, and staff starting Wednesday, April 7, 2021, in the clinic. The vaccines are free
of charge and can be used for either the first or second Pfizer dose. Please call the Student Health Clinic at 501-450-
3136 to schedule an appointment or receive additional information about the vaccine.
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